From: Katrina Dalton

Sent: Tuesday, 3 September 2024 8:58 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: Planning Proposal 29-31 Moore Rd and 64 Undercliff Rd Freshwater

Dear Rebecca,

| am the owner of 57 Undercliff Rd and | would like to put a submission in against the proposed plan PEX2004/0005.
The changing of the zoning is against everything our beautiful village needs and wants. What a disaster this would be
to our community. Happy for you to better your business but to change the whole vibe of Harbord is beyond selfish
to the Freshwater people. We don’t want our home to become the next Manly or Dee Why.

I implore council to please deny this request and represent us at the highest level.

Kindest Regards
Katrina Dalton
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